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ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 

The committee met on 10/13/21 & 11/3/21.  
 
The focus of the 10/13 meeting was a review of the Graduate Student Financial Stress Report.  Members 
highlighted main concerns from this report and steps were subsequently taken to follow up with GPSC 
and the Provost’s Office about these concerns. SAPC recommends that all faculty read this report.  
 
The focus of the 11/3 meeting was a presentation to the committee by Meredith Aronson, Ph.D. (IT 
Business Architect, Trellis Product Strategy Lead, Student & Academic Technologies) on CatCloud, which 
is a student IT interface under development, and which has the potential to address student access to 
timely course information, pending deadlines, and other useful tools all through one portal. SAPC 
recommended that Dr. Aronson visit Faculty Senate at a future date.  

https://www.google.com/url?client=internal-element-cse&cx=017488205189097806253:h_j_lbd-nb0&q=https://grad.arizona.edu/gradcouncil/sites/default/files/agenda/financialstressreport.docx&sa=U&ved=2ahUKEwjypsCZpcj0AhXyl2oFHWK3A9kQFnoECAYQAg&usg=AOvVaw1d_gRLBy09riBoyE9D4_M8


GOALS: 

 
 
 

SAPC has one additional meeting planned for the Fall ’21 semester on 12/8/21. 


